

beta mu chapter – alpha epsilon state – delta kappa gamma society international

The <u>sixth</u> meeting of Beta Mu's "Making Impressions for the Future" will be at 4:30 p.m., Wednesday, May 18, 2016, at Riverside Avenue Baptist Church (3700 W. Riverside Avenue). Enter the parking lot off Bittersweet.

Following our business meeting, installation of officers, and initiation, we will have a meal catered by Judy Baker. Be sure you have your reservation to Rosemary Moore by Monday, May 16. Our initiates will be our guests. The meal is \$12.00 and your check is to be made payable to Judy Baker and can be given to Rosemary at our meeting. We will be planning our 2016-2017 programs at this meeting, so bring your ideas. We will also be changing our meeting day back to the third Thursday. The final door prize celebrating Beta Mu's 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary will be given.

"Thank you" to Mary Anne Bayer for arranging our April program with Sue Templin as Eleanor Roosevelt. She presented a very interesting program. I hope you enjoyed the "Through the Years" 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary program that was presented. We also want to thank the Nominations, Legislation, and 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Committees for providing the delicious refreshments.

We were honored to have as special guests Jo Ann Manes, 2015-2017 State President; Ann Marie Kesler, Past State President; and Rachel Etherington, our state liaison. We enjoyed meeting and getting to know more about them.

Officers to be installed are President, Tiffany Ingles; First Vice-President, Margaret McClellan; and Secretary/Treasurer, Rosemary Moore.

We will be initiating the following educators into Beta Mu Chapter: Casey Campbell Barnet, Rebecca Dorn, Sherlynn Martin, Dea L. Moore-Young, Melissa Myers, and Leslie Phillips. Sue Errington will be initiated as an honorary member.

With the launch of the new DKG website in January, 2016, members must sign in to access member resources, register for events, and order from the Society Store. In order to sign in, you do not need to create a new account. Simply choose "Sign In" and

- Use the six digit *Member ID* as the user name (first six digits of publications labels or the number on the member ID card), and
- The default password, *dkg2014society*, for the first log in. (the password may be changed after log in, if preferred).
- Brochures and Forms are only available in sets of five.
- Please use MasterCard or Visa for all purchases. Discover and American Express cards are no longer accepted.

Congratulations to Kay Stickle on receiving the Lifetime Achievement Award (Very Important Volunteer Award) for her volunteer work at IU Health Ball Memorial.

Everyone will find something of interest July 5-9, 2016, at the International Convention in Nashville, TN. Details about the 2016 International Convention are available at www.dkg.org/events and in the March/April issue of the *DKG NEWS*. Your member ID number (appears on your membership card) will be required in order to register online. Print registration forms are available in the March/April issue of the *DKG NEWS*.

Because we miss you when you do not attend, please mark your calendars with the dates of our Beta Mu Chapter meetings. If unable to attend a meeting, please contact our secretary, Rosemary Moore (H) 282-9966 (C) 748-9801 or rosemarymoore1219@gmail.com.

An **Award Just for You** is presented to our officers, the committee chairwomen and their members for making 2015-2016 a successful year for Beta Mu Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma.

## **OPPORTUNITIES AHEAD**

June 18, 2016 or	Chapter Committee Chairman and Officer Training Workshop
June 23, 2016	(Registration form is in the March, 2016, The Hoosier Newsette)
July 5-9, 2016	2016 DKG International Convention in Nashville, TN

Have you read the most recent Delta Kappa Gamma periodicals we have received?

A **Happy Day Award** is presented to those members who have attended at least four of our five meetings of 2015-2016. Your officers thank you for your support.

Your officers are President, Rebecca Roland; First Vice President, Margaret McClellan; Second Vice President, Tiffany Ingles; and Secretary/Treasurer, Rosemary Moore. We are looking forward to being with you on May 18.

I have appreciated the compliments I have received this year about our newsletter. I have tried to make it interesting and informative.

\*\*\*Remember to wear your KEY PIN Wednesday, May 18, 2016.\*\*\*

Rebecca Roland, President Beta Mu Chapter 284-5142 bryantsis2@att.net